
Michelle Poppensiek 

From: stephen wagner [ ] 

Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 2:42 PM 

To: Kate Supron 

Cc: Mary Mills 

Subject: Comment on DEIS for Cay. Heig. deer rem. plan 

Dear Mayor Supron, 
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I am writing (0 submit my comments on (he DEIS for your proposed deer remediation plan 
(please go to cayugadeer.org to access them). I believe the DEIS you prepared is deeply flawed 
and does not stand up to ethical and scientific scrutiny. 

I consider your proposed deer remediation plan unreasonable and barbarous, and I am 
embarrassed to be associated with it in any way as a resident of the Village. I truly hope that you 
will reconsider it. 

Yours sincerely, 
Stephen Wagner 

Ithaca, NY 14850 

1211712010 




